
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Year Five will be visiting Cornelius on Wednesday 4th July (details attached).  Cornelius will 

be providing lunch on this day but if your child prefers, they can take their own packed lunch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Year 5 Cornelius Visit 4/7/18                       Please return slip to the office by 18/6/18 

 

 

Name ………………………………………………………………….. Class …………….. 

 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Cornelius      □ 
 

I give permission for my child’s photograph to be taken, held and used by  

Cornelius Vermuyden school         □
  

 

 

 

Signed (Parent/Guardian) ……………………………………………… Date ……………... 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

